
BASIL-2 NEWSLETTER 

SPECIAL EDITION 

Welcome to this very special edition of the BASIL-2 Newsletter 

After 8 years, BASIL-2 is approaching the Finish Line. 

This Newsletter outlines how you can help ensure we successfully complete the trial and achieve a complete 

and accurate dataset. 

A huge thank you from the BASIL-2 Team at BCTU. Please get in touch if you have any questions.  

BASIL-2@trials.bham.ac.uk 

CI: Professor Andrew Bradbury 

Trial Management Team Leader: Gemma Slinn 
Trial Manager: Suzanne Lockyer 

Data Manager: Karim Jafri 

FOLLOW UPS—and other forms 

The follow up period (e.g. 24mths, 36 mths etc) depends on your trial start date.  Any follow ups due by 30 

November 2022 should be completed by 31 October 2022.  

We will be sending a list of follow up forms, and /or any other forms due. 

Absolute cut off for receipt of completed forms is 7 November 2022 

Please let us know if you are unable to obtain data; if a patient has died/withdrawn please send exit form 

DATA QUERIES (DCFs) 

Please contact us if you want to discuss any queries, or you think you have  

provided data/form. 

Please respond to all queries by 7 November 2022 

INVOICES 

Most sites can claim payment for each patient recruited—1 payment at Baseline and 1 payment when 

all data collection completed—check your site agreement for details 

Some sites still have to claim payments, so please check with your finance office.  

Contact BASIL-2 Trial Manager if you are unsure how to claim. 

  

Why am I getting so many BASIL-2 emails? 

We need to  collect all trial data and get it ready for analysis.  This includes: 

• All forms that are due up to 30 November 2022 

• Any forms which we are missing from earlier in the trial  

• Queries arising from completed forms 

• Queries  from statistical checks—these aren’t done until the end of the study 

So, you may be getting more emails than usual, but the good news is—this will only be for a 

few weeks—as the cut off for data is 7th November. 


